
	

	

OAK	GROVE	BOARD	OF	EDUCATION	MEETING								9-21-21	
This	is	a	summary	of	events	that	occurred	at	the	September	meeting,	not	the	official	minutes.)	

						
New	Business/Information	

• Annual	Financial	Report	prepared	and	presented	by	Eder	Casella	&	Co.	
• Allison	Sherman	presented	the	findings	of	the	DEI	survey	
• First	reading	of	suggested	PRESS	policy	6:160	
• Second	reading	of	suggested	PRESS	policy	1:30	
• The	Board	welcomed	Kim	Rihman,	who	is	replacing	board	member,	Amy	Frantz,	who	resigned	
• Ms.	Sherman	discussed	the	plan	for	Veteran’s	Day	
• Discussion	was	held	regarding	the	crossing	at	St.	Mary’s	Road	
• Three	letters	were	received	from	community	members	
• The	Board	received	one	commercial	FOIA	
• The	Return	to	School	Plan	for	ESSER	III	Grant	was	presented	
• Ms.	Sherman	presented	the	substitute	rates	for	21/22	school	year	

	
	
Approvals	

• The	Board	approved	the	Consent	Agenda		
• The	Board	approved	the	Personnel	Action	
• The	Board	approved	the	Administrator	and	Teacher	Salary	and	Benefit	Report	
• The	Board	approved	the	Signature	Development	invoice	
• The	Board	approved	the	FY21	Audit	Report	

	
	

Next	Board	Meeting	is	October	19,	2021	


